——————— - Original Message --------

Subject: Spray foam work done on Monday

From: Matt Callahan <towmotormatt@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, April 14, 2021 7:12 am

To: miryiek@sprayfoamofmaine.com, bbower@sprayfoamofmaine.com

Michael, Bob,
Just a note to say thanks for a terrific job done by Aaron and his helper Jonathan on Monday.

They worked hard all day and did a terrific job with the masking and cleanup. I had heard from others how
messy spray foam work was and expected to have to do a significant amount of clean up. I was more than
pleased to see how clean the site was afterwards!

I've already recommended your company to several others for future work and hope to work with you again
on other projects.

Warmly,

Matt Callahan
Topsham, Maine.



